
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 NOTICE IS GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Aldermen of the City 

of Jackson, Missouri, at 6:00 p.m. on the 15th day of April, 2024 at the City Hall in the City of 

Jackson, Missouri, concerning the matter of proposed voluntary annexation to the City of Jackson, 

Missouri, of the following described real estate in Cape Girardeau County, Missouri, to-wit: 

ALL OF THAT PART OF FRACTIONAL SECTION 36, TOWNSHIP 32 

NORTH, RANGE 12 EAST OF THE FIFTH PRINCIPAL MERIDIAN, WITHIN 

THE COUNTY OF CAPE GIRARDEAU, STATE OF MISSOURI, BEING 

MORE PARTICULARLY DESCRIBED AS FOLLOWS: 
 

BEGIN at the most westerly corner of Lot 1 of the Jackson North Industrial Park 

Subdivision, Phase 1, said plat being recorded in Document 2014-02837, thence 

with the west line of said Lot 1, North 08°43’56” East, 409.22 feet; thence North 

76°08’59” West, 918.53 feet to a point on the East line of United States Private 

Survey Number 807, said point being also on the east line of Cold Creek 

Subdivision, said Cold Creek Subdivision being recorded in Document 2009-

00785; thence with the east line of said Survey Number 807 and the east line of 

said Cold Creek Subdivision, South 06°13’56” West, 1047.66 feet to the 

Southeast corner of said Cold Creek Subdivision, said point being also on the 

North line of Terrace Park Estates, a subdivision recorded in Plat Book 23, at 

Page 37; thence with the north line of said Terrace Park Estates, South 64°20’21” 

East, 271.61 feet, thence continue with the north line of said Terrace Park Estates, 

South 48°46’04” East, 470.19 feet; thence North 45°39’09” East, 972.22 feet, to a 

point on the South line of Lot 1 of said Jackson North Industrial Park Subdivision; 

thence with the south line of said Lot 1, North 64°46’04” West, 387.18 feet to the 

place of beginning and containing 26.18 acres, more or less, and being subject to 

any easements of record. 

 

 At this public hearing any interested person, corporation or political subdivision may present 

evidence regarding the proposed annexation.  Furthermore, any objections to the proposed 

annexation should be filed, in writing, with the Board of Aldermen of the City of Jackson, Missouri, 

at the offices of the City Clerk, City of Jackson, Missouri, not later than 14 days after the date of 

said public hearing. 

   ________________________________________ 

                 Angela Birk, City Clerk 

Publish on March 27, 2024. 

 


